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           Tuesday 27th March 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

We have just signed up as a school to the Do-Be Mindful Initiative which means all our staff and learners will be learning and practising mindfulness. As part of our school subscription our parents/carers get FREE access to the Do-Be Mindful training (this is normally £195 per person). The awareness session, led by Louise Smith, Director of Do-Be Mindful, in school on 6th February, was well-received by parents who attended.
Do-Be Mindful resources were specifically developed based on a belief that there is a gap in the field of mental health and wellbeing education. All of us are entitled to support for own emotional wellbeing and for this there is the Do-Be Mindful Foundation Programme for staff and parents. Secondly, the 8 week Do-Be Mindful Explorers Programme is a series of fun, practical mindfulness lessons for young learners which links in well with the development of confidence and resilience.

Do-Be Mindful delivers mindfulness education to the whole community in an inclusive, flexible and accessible way via their online learning platform - www.do-bemindful.com. This is a very exciting new initiative – we do hope you are interested in accessing the training online. Please see details below.

Instructions for Accessing Do-BeMindful

This 'Access Coupon Code’ can be re-used by up to 30 users: glebelands18-19dbmf-8jhf4
• Please visit https://www.do-bemindful.com/product/do-bemindful- foundation-programme-1-    

   user/ and click ‘Sign Up Now’.

• The Do-BeMindful Foundation programme will be added to your basket.

• Paste the 'Access Coupon Code’ glebelands18-19dbmf-8jhf4 into the ‘Coupon’ field and click ‘Apply 

   Coupon’.
• You’ll see the initial 12 month subscription cost reduce to zero. No payment details are required.

• Click 'Proceed To Checkout', fill in your details, tick the Terms & Conditions box and click ‘Sign Up 

   Now’.

• There will be a short pause then you will see the welcome page. You are now logged in and can 

   access the course.

• Click 'Get Started' to begin the Do-BeMindful Foundation programme.

• Module 2 will only become available 7 days after using the coupon, Module 3 will be available 14 

   days after using the coupon...and so on.
· If you have any problems please contact louise@do-bemindful.com
Please note no credit card details are required and no payment will ever be taken. The subscription will end on 21st February 2019. As your subscription ends you will be emailed with a reminder to extend, if you wish. I very much hope that you will consider this very worthwhile opportunity to support your child’s health and wellbeing.

Yours sincerely

Robert Gill

Head Teacher
Glebelands Primary School


Baffin Street


DUNDEE  DD4 6EZ


Head Teacher  Mr Robert Gill





Tel:  01382  438834





Email : glebelands.primary@dundeecity.gov.uk
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